
DOCKETED

Docket Number: 12-AFC-02

Project Title: Huntington Beach Energy Project

TN #: 201459

Document Title: Comment Letter

Description: N/A

Filer: Tiffani Winter

Organization: Huntington Beach Wetlands Conservancy

Submitter Role: Public Agency

Submission Date: 12/20/2013 11:57:53 AM

Docketed Date: 12/20/2013



A Nonprofit Corporalion
www.hbwc.org

21900 Pacific Coast Highway
Huntington Beach, CA 92646
(714) 536-0141

December 16, 2013

Felicia Miller
Project Manager,
Siting, Transmission & Environmental Protection Division
California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street, MS-2000
Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Huntington Beach Energy Project, Docket No. 12-AFC-02
Preliminary Staff Assessment

Dear Ms. Miller:

This letter is to confirm our support for the construction of an 8-foot solid masonry
wall separating the Wetlands &Wildlife Care Center property from the AES
repower project site. The construction of the wall has been proposed by AES; as
proposed, it will provide an important measure of protection from construction
and operation noise impacts to our wildlife care facility and visitors' interpretive
center.

AES is also proposing additional temporary measures to lessen the level of
construction noise at our facility. We are appreciative of the recognition-- by both
AES managers and CEC staff-- of the noise sensitivity of our wildlife care
operation.

Please contact me should you require more information.

Sincerely,

Gordon W. Smith, PhD
Chairman,
Huntington Beach Wetlands Conservancy
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